
Head Coach Report  April/25 
 
Swim-a-thon was another show of our swimmers ability. We had a full pool of energetic and 
enthusiastic team members pushing themselves to their limit. Is the fundraising portion of 
swim-a-thon split 50/50 with the club? 
 
Photo day went very smoothly. Thank you to all for adjusted your schedules to make this 
happen. There was a bit of a time to fill so we managed to get some action shots. We did 
have 3 swimmers who missed out. 
 
Our judge session with the LComp team was a positive experience. It is always great to have 
an opportunity to perform. The masters were able to get some input as well. 
 
Congratulations to all our swimmers who attended Mable Moran. What great scores and 
swims! 
 
Time trials are scheduled for tomorrow. I will be organizing our awards that we will give out at 
our social after our spring watershow May 3. 
 
Watershow Saturday is May 3. We have the dive tank rented from 4-6pm. We have both 
rooms A & B rented for our social from 3:30-7:30pm. This will allow parents to access the 
room before practice/watershow. What time do we want the show to start? 
 
AquaGo report cards etc have been ordered. Debbie will take care of giving each swimmer 
their report. She has told me her recommendations for our current swimmers looking ahead to 
next season.    
 
It is unfortunate that the pool referendum was a no. Nothing will change for our programs and 
we will carry on. 
 
BCAS has okayed our banner on the pool deck wall to reflect our club’s name. 
 
Jean Peters meet entries have been done. 
 
Carol MacFayden 
 


